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Khatri, Paresh, Env. Health

From: Khatri, Paresh, Env. Health
Sent: Thursday, October 07, 2010 9:01 AM
To: 'Juli A. Brady'
Cc: Douglas W. Lovell
Subject: RE: 4401 Market Street - RO0000132

Hello Juli, 
 
The RWQCB has no objections for closing the subject case.  Therefore, you may proceed with monitoring well 
destruction, as required for case closure. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
Paresh C. Khatri 
Hazardous Materials Specialist 
Alameda County Environmental Health 
Local Oversight Program 
1131 Harbor Bay Parkway 
Alameda, CA  94502-6577 
  
Phone: (510) 777-2478 
Fax: (510) 337-9335 
  
E-mail: Paresh.Khatri@acgov.org 
  
http://www.acgov.org/aceh/lop/lop.htm 
 
Confidentiality Notice: This e-mail message, including any attachments, is for the sole use of intended recipient(s) 
and may contain confidential and protected information.  Any unauthorized review, use, disclosure, or distribution is 
prohibited.  If you are not the intended recipient, please contact the sender by reply e-mail and destroy all copies of 
the original message. 
 
 
-----Original Message----- 
From: Juli A. Brady [mailto:juli@streamborn.com] 
Sent: Tuesday, October 05, 2010 12:43 PM 
To: Khatri, Paresh, Env. Health 
Cc: Douglas W. Lovell 
Subject: 4401 Market Street - RO0000132 
 
Hi Paresh, 
 
I am checking in regarding the Regional Board's 30 day review period of the proposed closure of 4401 Market 
Street, Oakland.  Per your letter dated 3 September 2010 the Regional Board had until this past Monday (4 October
2010) to comment.  
 
Did ACEH receive any comments opposing closure?  If not, we will pursue well abandonment. 
 
Thank you, 
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Juli A. Brady, PE 
Streamborn 
PO Box 8330 
Berkeley  CA  94707 
510.528.4234 (office) 
510.207.5031 (cell) 
juli@streamborn.com 
 
 


